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Ministre des Ressources humaines

IPC Report Number # 21-185

Mr. Graham Steele

Information and Privacy Commissioner

Office of the Information and Privacy Commissioner of Nunavut
P.O. Box 262

Yellowknife, NT X1A-2N2
1-888-521-7088

Email: admin@atipp-nu.ca
February 19, 2021

Dear Commissioner,
RE: Response to Review Report 21-185 and Recommendations for File # 20-151-5

This letter is in response to your Review Report 21-185, dated January 28, 2021. Please be
advised that the Department of Human Resources welcomes the report and accepts the
recommendations.

The Department of Human Resources has since released the recommended unredacted
pages from the original released records of January 10, 2020.

Sincerely,

CAMGHAR

Honourable David Akeeagok,
Minister of Human Resources

co.

Sheila Kolola, Deputy Minister, Human Resource
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